Ericka Burnett

From: Brandi Deese

Sent: Friday, June 8, 2018 4:17 PM

To: Ericka Burnett; Robyn Tice

Cc: Don Kraher; Sherry Morris

Subject: FW: Support for East Hill Animal Hospital, Pensacola Pet Resort, Pensacola Pet Resort

Too and Dr. Laura Hall

Please see email below relevant to Old East Hill LDC Amendment request by Dr. Laura Hall. Thanks.

Brandi C. Deese, AICP

Planning Services Division
City of Pensacola

PO Box 12910

Pensacola, FL 32521
Office — 850.435.1697

Fax — 850.595.1143

From: Dave Kelley [mailto:dgkelley@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Friday, June 08, 2018 4:04 PM

To: Brandi Deese

Cc: dgkelley@bellsouth.net

Subject: Support for East Hill Animal Hospital, Pensacola Pet Resort, Pensacola Pet Resort Too and Dr. Laura Hall

Brandi,

| am writing in support of Dr. Laura Hall and her businesses, East Hill Animal Hospital, Pensacola Pet Resort and
Pensacola Pet Resort Too.

Please know that she has built a very well respected establishment and has hired nothing but the best of people. By
establishing her business in the Gadsden corridor she has also generated clean up and growth of that neighborhood,
making it safe and comfortable for those who have followed. | have had the honor and privilege of working with both
the Pet Resort and the hospital staff for several years. | have recently rescued my third dog, sequentially; Dr. Hall and
her staff have been the only team that | am comfortable working with in Pensacola, Florida.

Please contact me if you have any questions, or would like to discuss.

Thank you,

David G. Kelley

1800 E. Lakeview Avenue
Pensacola, Florida 32503-5778
(850) 287-3545

"Only two things are infinite, the universe and human stupidity, and I'm not
sure about the former."
- Albert Einstein (1879-1955)



